Important Registration Reminder for Parents

Parents must register students BEFORE March 31, 2014 in order to ensure a
placement in neighbourhood catchment schools for September 2014.

By now, all families who plan to register students in Langley Schools for September 2014 should
have completed the registration process at their neighbourhood catchment school. Unless
students have successfully completed registration in a choice program at a different school site,
families should be completing the registration process at neighbourhood catchment schools.
Cross boundary applicants will not receive a response about pending applications until June 13.
Therefore, at this time families should be registered at neighbourhood catchment schools.

As per Langley School District Policy 7008, registrations received after March 31, 2014 may not
result in a placement in neighbourhood catchment schools.

Langley School District Policy 7008 may be viewed online: www.sd35.bc.ca/board/Policies/Policy%207008.pdf
For more information please visit your neighbourhood catchment school




